

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION



August 20, 2019

Dr. Catherine Carbone Superintendent of Schools Bristol Public Schools 129 Church Street Bristol, CT 06010

Dear Dr. Carbone:

On behalf of the Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE), I am pleased to inform you that Bristol Public Schools have been approved to receive the Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education Secondary Work-based Learning Enhancement Grant.

| Grant Award | Grant Period |
|----------------|---------------------------------------|
| \$24,161.00 | July 26, 2019 – September 30, 2019 |

Grant selections were made by external evaluation teams using scoring rubrics aligned to the Request for Proposals. Your district business manager may access the grant awards via the State Prepayment Grant System. The CSDE will be monitoring your progress and program implementation throughout the grant period. Please note that the grant awarded has a grant usage period of July 26, 2019 – September 30, 2019. <u>These funds must be encumbered by September 30, 2019, and fully liquidated by November 30, 2019.</u>

If you require additional information, please contact Suzanne Vita Loud at 860-713-6746 or suzanne.loud@ct.gov. Congratulations on your grant awards and thank you for supporting Career and Technical Education (CTE) initiatives in your district.

Sincerely,

Dr. Melissa Wlodarczyk Hickey Director, Academic Office

MWK:svl

cc: Suzanne Vita Loud, Perkins Program Manager
Dr. Jamie Rechenberg, Secondary STEM Supervisor

Carly Fortin, Director of Teaching and Learning